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 ‘What joy! The sewing machine has
arrived!’
A SEWING machine, sponsored as a joint
project between Stapleford Mothers’ Union
and the Link committee has arrived in
Nachingwea.

It will be looked after by the St Andrew’s
Nachingwea Mothers’ Union branch and
loaned out to those who wish to make
wedding dresses, school uniforms or to
complete their own projects.  The ladies are
delighted.

Thank you to all who contributed.

News from the Chair
WE have received the following message from Kevin, the chair of the Link
committee in Nachingwea:

Thank you for the uniforms!
I am writing about the project for making and giving school uniforms to

20 children with special needs who are learning at Nachingwea primary
school. It includes 11 boys and 9 girls. These school uniforms motivate
parents who have those children to bring them to school.
��Giving uniforms shows them love which gives them comfort and

feeling that they are cared for.
� Giving uniforms shows parents, and other children around them, that

children with special needs deserve good things.
� It motivates parents to bring these children to school and not hide

them inside as has been done in the past.
� It gives children a good learning environment.’
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The Coronation as seen in Nachingwea
Today I spent long time without tired watching the coronation of King

Charles event. It was fantastic to see how the event was arranged. I was
surprised with every step. I have a best story to tell my future children and
grandchildren. It is one of the unique events. It was amazing, I wish I could be
there and saying with others GOD SAVE THE KING.

And finally
After one year of being chair of the Link in Nachingwea, Kevin adds:
I am happy for support and cooperation I always receive not only from

my fellow link members here at Nachingwea but also the whole community
and leadership from St Andrew Anglican Church, Nachingwea. I thank them
all.  I also enjoy your support and cooperation from Stapleford.  I am full of
energy to carry on. Being the link between these two churches and
communities as the chairperson gives me another reason to live. Not only to
live but to live happily.

 Bishop James Almasi comes to
Nachingwea

AT the beginning of May, Bishop James led a service in St Andrew’s,
Nachingwea.


